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From: alannah and steven batger
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 4:36 PM
To: haveyoursay

Subject: Long term plan

| am opposed to council funds being used for both the Sister City arrangement and the Timber Trail. | believe it is
inappropriate use of ratepayers money and there is the concerning suggestion of pecuniary conflict of intetest.

Alannah Batger





